Sorcna Skelly

L

From: Ronan O'Hogartaigh <Ronan.Chogartaigh@greenlink.ie>
Sent: Friday 29 November 2019 15:53

To: Sorcha Skelly

Subject: Greenlink Interconnector Project

Dear Sorcha,

We are finalising the draft planning application for the project for submission.
Can you advise:

o The format that we need to submit it in. (Softcopy/ hardcopy or both)
e The procedure and position in the sequence of the PCI process for submitting it.

Kind regards,
Ranan

R4nan OhOgartaigh
Development Manager({lreland)
ronan.chogartaigh@greenlink.ie
Mobile: 00-353-87-2428523
www.greenlink.ie
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